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To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: Planning
Subject: Re: NYM/2018/0191/FL - lattice mast near Langdale End
Date: 21 May 2018 18:37:27

Hi Hilary,

I have been able to look through the ecological report produced for the developers regarding this
application site, which is thorough and includes mitigation measures which I understand are to be
implemented as part of the works. After discussing with the Forestry Commission ecologist who
has been involved prior to the planning application being put forward, I am satisfied that no
additional condition is required.

It would be helpful for consistency to include a bird informative if permission is granted.

Many thanks,

Elspeth

Elspeth Ingleby
This Exploited Land of Iron Natural Heritage Officer
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